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TO:  OCC Incarcerated Individuals 

FROM: Scott Speer, Superintendent 
  Olympic Corrections Center Corrections Center 

SUBJECT: Visitation 02/22/25 and 02/23/25 

As you are aware, Olympic Corrections Center is currently experiencing an influenza outbreak. In 
our ongoing efforts to keep everyone safe, Health Services has been actively screening individuals 
and providing necessary therapeutics to assist symptomatic individuals. 

We regret to inform you that those incarcerated individuals who are on isolation status due to 
testing positive for influenza and any individuals who are identified as symptomatic will, 
unfortunately, not be able to participate in visiting for the weekend of February 22, 2025, and 
February 23, 2025. This decision is made to prevent the spread of the virus to other incarcerated 
individuals and your loved ones. 

We understand that this may be disappointing, but it is crucial to prioritize the health and well-
being of everyone involved. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this time. 

Please ensure you notify your visitors of the facility guidelines, your eligibility to visit, and 
expectation for eligibility to participate in visits February 22, 2025, and February 23, 2025.  


